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“AT ALL SAINTS WE ALL FLOURISH AND ACHIEVE AS A CHILD OF GOD” 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been a lovely week in school with our children showing our school values in their learning 
and behaviour. On Wednesday morning, I visited Mars class and Saturn class and observed some 
fantastic phonics and reading. I was very impressed by how the youngest pupils in our school are 
already confidently using sounds, including diagraphs to spell words. Their attitude to learning 
was fantastic! 
 
Our Values Certificates were awarded to: 
Mars: Varenna for positivity 
Saturn: Archie for positivity and kindness 
Jupiter: Harry for positivity and respect  
Sun: Lexi for positivity and perseverance  
Headteacher’s Award: Joseph M for perseverance 
Sport: Amelia for determination 
 
House Points 
Lions: 3491 
Leopards: 3749 
Tigers: 4069 
 
 

 

Over the last few weeks in collective worship, I have been 
introducing our school Bible story ‘The Parable of the 
Sower’ to the whole school. We have learnt not only the 
story but how it links to our School Vision. After half term, 
we will be starting a project to create a whole school wall 
hanging based on this parable. If you have any material, 
embroidery threads, ribbons, buttons or beads that we 
could use, please let either myself or Sophie Thompson 
know.   
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Jubilee Celebrations 
The official Jubilee celebrations will fall during our half 
term holiday therefore, we would like to organise a 
school/community event during the week before. I have 
a few ideas – fete, afternoon tea, picnic…. I am sure there 
are many more.  I would like to set up a working party to 
discuss ideas and move forward with arrangements. If 
you would like to help me with this venture, please email 
the office or alternatively grab me after school one day.  
Once I know I have some helpers, I will set a time for a 
meeting in school. I think this will be a lovely opportunity 
for our school community to be together again (finally!) 
 
 
 
Valentine's Bake Off Friday 18th February 
Don't forget our Valentine's bake-off next Friday! Children may bring in a cake or bake inspired by 
love or something you love and pay £2 to enter it into the bake off. The cakes will be judged and 
there will be a prize for a KS1 and KS2 winner. 
 
At the end of the day the cakes will be cut up and sold at a school bake off.  If you would like to 
buy your cake back whole, please let Miss Brown know in the morning. Any additional cake 
donations to the bake sale would be appreciated.  
Please do not put any nuts or nut products in any of the entries. 
 
 
World Book Day and Bake Sale Thursday 3rd March 
Children can come dressed as their favourite character to celebrate World Book Day. Sun class will 
also be holding a bake sale after school – please bring in cakes inspired by your child’s favourite 
book character! 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Honey 
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